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Several major concerns are evident with HB 3414 and need be addressed. 

 

1) Cost savings may not be passed to future residents 

2) This pre-empts authorities of local governments and therefore restricts voices of 

citizens 

3) Natural resources are not properly protected 

4) Several additional concerns are referenced in this Letter To The Editor: 

https://www.oregonlive.com/opinion/2023/05/readers-respond-put-bill-limiting-cities-

authority-over-housing-on-hold.html?blm_aid=32853 

 

This appears to be either a power grab or a hastily crafted measure and should be 

defeated. 

 

 


